
In December 2018, Alaska enacted new 
legislation for individuals who need 
decision-making assistance. Supported 
Decision Making Agreements are legal 
agreements that allow the person 
needing assistance to receive support 
from trusted individuals, rather than 
assigning a surrogate decision-maker. 
Join Lisa Wawrzonek, Administrator 
for the Alaska State Association for 
Guardianship and Advocacy, to learn 
about the Supported Decision Making 
Agreements program and how it is an 
available option for many older adults.  

For registration  
information or assistance:
Kimberly Jung 
      kjung@alzalaska.org
      907-746-3413

Monday, February 21
1:00 PM - 2:30 PM 

Free to attend! Registration required. Share with friends and family. 
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